July 16, 2018

Teresa Randolph

229 E Livingston St

Celina, Ohio 45822

419-953-0898

Dear Dr. Schmiesing:

I am writing to announce my resignation from Celina Middle School Cafeteria, effective two weeks from this date.

This was not an easy decision to make. I've enjoyed working for the Celina School District, with it's awesome staff and great students. But after much consideration I have decided to be a stay at home grandmother and help in the raising of my grandchildren.

Yours respectfully,

Jeresa Randolph

Teresa Randolph